
Dear Colleague, 

My name is Steve Tharp and I am running for re-election as a Delegate to the American Medical 

Association. I very much appreciate the support you have given our Delegation at the national level. We 

represent you and take your initiatives to the AMA through the resolutions you pass at this Annual 

Meeting. The AMA works very much like the ISMA and your ideas help to form the foundation of our 

national policy. 

For those of you who may not know me, I have been in primary care for 36 years. I joined a small 

independent group and have also been employed by IU Primary Care and the St. Vincent Medical Group. 

My service to Indiana includes serving on the Executive Committee of the Indiana State Department of 

Health, Co-Chairperson of the Indiana Cancer Consortium and the Clinton County Health Officer. 

I am proud to be endorsed by the Clinton County Medical Society and the Ninth District Medical Society. 

The AMA Delegation will have seating at the back of the House of Delegates so that you may find us to 

ask questions or get clarification for AMA matters.  

I am looking forward to talking to you! 

Sincerely, 

Stephen D. Tharp, M.D. 

Chair, Indiana AMA Delegation  

 


